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TO:  SACE Stakeholders 

 

WARNING - FRAUDULENT AND BOGUS REGISTRATION AGENTS 

 

 

 

Hope this email finds you well and safe during these trying times. 

Kindly be informed that the South African Council for Educators (SACE) has discovered that there are 

companies operating nationally as agents assisting educators to registering with Council at a fee. 

These companies are using the SACE corporate logo fraudulently without any authorization. More 

importantly, they are charging educators exorbitant fees and also rarely deliver on their promises. 

In light of the above, SACE distances itself and its staff from these companies and reiterate that there is no 

relationship with them. As a result, Council is instituting a legal action for using its corporate logo 

fraudulently.  

We appeal to all our stakeholders to disseminate this warning to all teachers and prospective teachers to 

refrain /stop utilising these companies with immediate effect.  

 

Your cooperation and assistance on this matter will be highly appreciated. 

 

Collegially yours, 

 

 

…………………………………… 

Ms. Ella Mokgalane 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


